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Heidi Costello

From: Tsujikawa, Kristine <ktsujikawa@kingcounty.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 5:20 PM
To: ZZGrp, KCSO PCT5
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Shoreline/Precinct 5 Week In Review (December 7, 2023)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize 
the sender and know the content is safe. 
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Chief's Message 
 

 
Friday, we will be taking a Shoreline PD group photo (IN YOUR SHORELINE 
JUMPSUIT) during our end-of-year training and awards. To avoid what happened 
last year, here is how we will be setting up. The photo will be taken inside the lobby 
of City Hall. Angela will be upstairs on the second floor looking down on us. 
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 Arrange in three rows, tallest in back, shortest in 
front  

 Half the group should turn to their left 
 Half the group should turn to their right 
 All turn towards the center 
 Second and third rows position yourself between the 

two people in front of you  
 NO HIDING THIS YEAR 
 Fold hands in front, shown in 2017 example photo 

below:   
 NO HATS OR OTHER HEADWEAR like a beanie or 

Cpt. Lockhart’s favorite hat:  
 NO KCSO JUMPSUIT 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for you cooperation on this. The faster we get it done, the faster we get 
to the fun! 

I participated on PEER Washington Navigator’s policy advisory meeting 
Wednesday, and things are going exceptionally well with our north end expansion. 
They are right on track for starting 24/7 coverage on Jan. 1st! We heard a lot of 
success stories, but the group was asking for any suggestions on improvements 
needed. Please send those suggestions up your chain as things come up. 
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Tuesday, I hosted Justice Based Policing in Shoreline once again for nine of our 
Post BLEA deputies. It was encouraging to hear from so many of them how they 
requested being assigned to our precinct and would be looking to transfer in as 
soon as they complete probation. 

Thank you all for the service you provide our city each day! 
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